
Good Morning Hadyn, 

Thanks to you, David and the Botanic Events team at Blanco for doing our recent TREENET 
Symposium proud.  As Symposium organiser I felt incredibly well-supported during the planning, 
lead-up and during the Day Two stage of our 2015 Symposium.  Informal feedback during the event 
clearly indicated the delegates’ experience of the catering and hospitality overall was brilliant. 

So thanks once again for your support and I look forward to a repeat performance, probably not next 
year (as we’ll most likely alternate between the Waite Campus and the Adelaide Botanic Garden), 
but again in 2017.  (Very strong feedback that this new pattern be established if at all possible, as 
delegates completely thrilled with their ABG experiences this year!) 

All the best, 

Cheers, 

Glenn 
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